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Dr. Monica Klaybor (Cardiology Fellow) recently published in the Journal of Medical Edu-
cation and Curricular Development titled “Development and Assessment of Simulation-
Based Point-of-Care Ultrasound Curriculum in Undergraduate Medical Education.” The 
article assesses whether high-fidelity ultrasound simulation during Internal Medicine clerk-
ship would improve POCUS confident and knowledge among medical students.  

Congratulations, Dr. Klaybor!  

Dr. Gala True (Community and Population Medicine) and the Armory Project were recent-
ly highlighted in the Wall Street Journal. “The gun shop storage movement was an evolu-
tion of an informal practice among some gun owners who held on to guns for friends in 
crisis. In Louisiana, the Armory Project, an initiative of the Department of Veterans Affairs, 
sought to formalize it by recruiting dealers to help.” You can view the article here: 

How Gun Shops Became the New Face of Suicide Prevention 

https://www.wsj.com/us-news/how-gun-shops-became-the-new-face-of-suicide-
prevention-487e4ee3?reflink=integratedwebview_share  

In case you missed it, Dr. Stephen Lim (Emergency Medicine) was recently featured as 
an Impact Winner in UMC’s most recent Scholarly Spotlight. Dr. Lim published manu-
scripts in JAMA and Vaccine. 
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